
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER ON APRIL 14TH AT NOON IN THE HOME OF 
AMBER BERRY WITH 8 IN ATTENDANCE.

A GUEST, EMILY JOHANNESSEN , WAS WELCOMED.

THE BUSINESS MEETING WAS AS FOLLOWS:

MINUTES WERE READ AND APPROVED

TREASURE REPORT: $3,151.35

NEW ROSTERS WERE DISTRIBUTED WITH FEW CORRECTIONS

TORI REPORTED SUCCESSFUL AMERICAN COMPOSER CONCERTS.

REPORT TO LINDA JENKS OF INTEREST IN PARTICIPATION IN A SUMMER ADULT GALA

IT WAS MOVED AND SECONDED THAT A  POSSIBILITY START BEING EXPLORED FOR A 
MONSTER CONCERT IN PLACE OF PERFORMERS CHOICE.
MARSHA WAUGH VOLUNTEERED TO DIRECT IT.

JEREMY NELSON FROM R-5 LOWELL SCHOOL SPOKE TO US VIA ZOOM TO SUGGEST WE 
PARTNER WITH LOWELL SCHOOL IN THEIR EFFORT TO REACTIVATE THE BUILDING TO 
INCLUDE PUBLIC EVENTS.

MANY POSSIBILITIES WERE EXPLORED SUCH AS:
OUTSIDE CONCERTS,
EDUCATIONAL WORKSHOPS,
MEETINGS, RECITALS WITH POSSIBLY INFERIOR PIANOS
PUBLIC EVENTS, ETC

IT WAS PROPOSED THAT WE VISIT THE FACILITY AT HOPE'S CHOICE OF TIME AND 
SCHEDULE'

THE DUET SIGHT READ AND LUNCHEON WILL BE ON MAY 12TH AT MARSHA WAUGH'S 
HOME

THE SHINING STARS MUSIC FESTIVAL WILL BE MAY 5TH -13TH
QUESTIONS CAN BE ADDRESSED TO TORI FEDLER

MEETING WAS ADJOURNED

THE PROGRAM WAS PRESENTED BY MARSHA WAUGH
ADDRESSING TEACHING WITHOUT CRITICISM.


